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From: Naomi Miller  
Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 11:13 AM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: My comments on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159
 

To Ontario Energy Board,

 
I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed Enbridge gas pipeline expansion in
Hamilton.
- The need for a pipeline such as this for future use is questionable since use of fossil fuels will
decrease in the future as other sources of energy are increasingly used
- Increasing natural gas pipeline capacity is not compatible with an environment plan which
relies on a significant decrease in natural gas emissions to meet its carbon pollution
reductions.
- This proposed pipeline is in ecologically sensitive land and will result in adverse effects to
land and wildlife during construction and even more damage due to possible leaks

This is the wrong plan at the wrong time

Naomi Miller




